

Rolls Crescent Primary School Rolls Crescent, Hulme, Manchester, M15 5FT Tel: 0161 234 1090 Fax: 0161 232 0382 Email: admin@rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk www.rolls-crescent.manchester.sch.uk

> Head of School: Mr J Reynolds B.Ed (Hons) Head of School: Ms H Turner B.Ed (Hons)

School Reminders for Parents/Carers:

- The SEND meeting/afternoon drop-in on Monday 30th March, unfortunately has had to be cancelled. It will be re-arranged for early next term.
- If you haven't done so already please make sure your child's milk is ordered by Thursday 2nd April 2015. Milk cannot be ordered after this date.
- Year 1 & 2 Football after school has now finished for this term (no football next week).
 It will re-start 21st April 2015.
- All offers for Nursery places for September 2015 have been allocated.
- There is no Guitar Club or Brass Band on, on Thursday 2nd April. Both will re-start on Thursday 25th April 2015.
- School will close for the Easter Holidays at **2pm** Thursday 2nd April 2015.
- We re-open on Monday 20th April 2015 at 9am.

Thank you

















